
Summer Term Trip Information (Please Keep) 

School packed lunches are available to order for any of 

these days, just order in advance. 

18th June Whole school trip to Polzeath Beach. 

The older children will be rock pooling and possibly working with the beach 

rangers.  Younger ones will be kept busy with games and activities.  This 

will be classed as the 3rd trip as the Tintagel outing was cancelled.  Please 

send in with a packed lunch and suitable clothing and sunscreen.  If the 

weather forecast is wet this will be cancelled. 

25th June years 1-6 - Music Festival 

The coach will be leaving school at 8.30am so please ensure pupils are in 

school for registration at 8.20am.  They will return to school by 3.30pm.  

School uniform to be worn and come with a packed lunch and coat. 

27th June Seahorses – Porfell Wildlife Park 

The children will be back in school for normal school time.  They need to 

wear school uniform and come with a packed lunch and a coat. 

There will be no cricket or playground games after school 

on the above date. 

 4th July – Miniature gardens - whole school up at the 

carnival marquee. 

All the children will be walked up to the football club late morning, where 

they will make their mini gardens.  They will stay there for lunch, please 

provide a packed lunch. Parents are invited to come and view the gardens 

from 1.30pm and then take their children (and gardens) home. 

Any children not collected from there will be walked back to school and 

after school clubs will run as normal. 


